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 March 11, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
The recent death of Washington County High School student Tyson Tillman has made a significant impact on 
our entire school community. The Washington County School District would like to express our sincere 
condolences to his family and friends. This news has brought a deep sadness to our school family. We expect a 
variety of reactions to this loss from our students, parents, and members of our staff.  
 
Washington County School District has a Crisis Intervention Team made up of a professionals trained to help 
with the needs of students, parents, and school personnel at difficult times such as this. Counselors will be 
available for any student who may need or want help or any type of assistance surrounding this loss. If you believe 
your child could benefit from speaking with someone from our Crisis Intervention Team, please call the school.  
 
We are saddened by the loss to our school community and will make every effort to help you and your child as 
you need.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Washington County School District 
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